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On May 25 and 26, 2019, we organized an international Parents Matching Convocation (PMC) in Abidjan 
with 84 participants. The meeting aimed to present the profiles of the children of age to go to the 
matching by the parents. For this purpose, 85 profiles of children, 65 girls and 20 boys, from 6 countries 
(Ivory Coast, Benin, Mali, Angola, United States, Sweden). 
 
Rev. Jules DEMBELE (NL of Mali): "I am very happy with this initiative taken by Côte d'Ivoire. I hope 
that every year this important program will be organized with the participation of many more parents 
from many more countries … " 
 
Mrs. LIKANE Paulette (Cote d'Ivoire): "I congratulate all the parents who have understood the 
importance and the urgency which presents itself to us parents … I met many very interesting profiles. I 
hope that next year, parents will be even more numerous. 
 
Ms. ANAGONOU (Benin): "I am very happy to discover Côte d'Ivoire at this international meeting of 
parents. The CGP effectively ensures a bright future for our children as it directs them to the right line of 
good marriage as desired by the True Parents of Humanity. " 
 
 


